Letter from the Editor

Dear Readers and Authors:

The Acta Societatis Botanicorum Poloniae is changing! You
can see it in the journal being moved online this year, in the
growing list of systems indexing it, which means that it started
functioning in a global network of scientific communication.
A new electronic system allowing publishing the articles on-
line, prior to their appearance in print, but above all the young,
energetic and enthusiastic team of very dedicated and profes-
sional Associate Editors guarantee that the time from submis-
sion to print will be much shorter.

The new graphics of the present cover is another symptom
of these changes. But not yet the content. We still publish the

articles that have been accepted for publication last year. Our
major goal is to increase the scientific level of the journal, to
raise quickly its Impact Factor, to make it one of the most im-
portant periodics in plant science in this part of Europe. To
do this we need your help. This is the call for substantial and
significant contributions to the journal. We can make it much
better together!

Editor-in-Chief
Beata Zagodrska-Marek



		2013-08-27T18:08:16+0200
	Polish Botanical Society




